
The Hague: Embassy hosts Tilburg Law School students
Thursday, 14 November 2019.

The Serbian Embassy in The Hague hosted students from the Faculty of Law of the University
of Tilburg on November 14th. Chargé d'Affaires Marija Boskovic welcomed the students.  

The guests were interested in a variety of topics, ranging from what an average day at the
Embassy looked like, how private the diplomat's life could be under the pressure of the
profession, to current political affairs, Serbia's position on the EU and the Kosovo issue.
Students were surprised to hear that not all states recognize Kosovo - apart from Russia, China,
little is known about the fact that India, Argentina, Brazil, Republic of South Africa, Israel,
Ukraine are in that group.

The Serbian Embassy in The Hague traditionally cooperates with the University of Tilburg, for
whose students it organizes a meeting each year on its premises.
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